
 

 

 

 

 

28.03.24 

Dear parents, 

 

I just wanted to take this opportunity  to thank you all for the support and encouragement you have 

shown towards the staff and school this week during our OFSTED inspection. This was a 2 day 

ungraded inspection. Your kind words, cards and sweet treats for the staff room were all very well 

received!  

 

I know lots of you mentioned either directly to me or via other staff members that you wrote some 

really positive comments on the parent survey. Unfortunately, we don't get the opportunity to see 

these as we only see the percentages that are made public on the ofsted parent view site but thank 

you for those who did take the time to do this. 

 

To say thank you to the children for always being their amazing selves, each class will have one extra 

playtime at some point in the first week back after the holidays and we will also have a MUFTI day 

on Friday 19th April. Just because! (Sports for Champions will be taking place so please make sure 

that clothes are suitable for sport) 

 

Have a lovely Easter. 

Clare Wright 

 

 

 


